
    
 

        
        

        
            

 
          

  
 

  
 

         
 

 
 
 

            
           

        
 

       
    

  
 

A Guide to Reading During Lockdown (Primary 2 - Primary 7) 

During lockdown, we will be using Active Learn: Rapid Reading for online reading. This is an 
online programme that enables pupils to engage with books. At Twechar Primary, we 
recognise that reading is important in a pupil’s development. The books allocated are brief 
and therefore pupil’s should read one book (a new book) each day. 

This program can be accessed by typing ‘ACTIVE LEARN LOG IN’ to any search engine or by 
clicking on this link: 

https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?e=-1&c=0#rapid 

1.	 This will take you to the following page where you should click on LOG IN: 

2.	 This will then take you to this page where you will require your child’s LOG IN details 
and SCHOOL CODE. These details are contained in the Home Learning packs that 
can be collected from the school on Monday 11th January: 

For most pupils their log in will follow the convention below:
 
Pupil’s name: John Smith
 

Username: jsmith
 
Password: 1234567
 

https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?e=-1&c=0#rapid


  
 

         
        

    
 
 
 

 
 

        
      

      
       

  
 

 
             

            
           

 
 

 
 

 
 

           

School Code: jgta 

3.	 Each pupil will have books pre-set to their account. These books can be accessed 
through MY STUFF. The number shown corresponds to the number of books the 
pupil has assigned to their account. 

The number on the treasure chest is the number of coins (rewards) a pupil has 
earned by completing their reading book and answering the questions (see below; 
point 4). The more coins a pupil earns the more rewards they can unlock. Some of 
the rewards include unlocking games. These can be accessed through the MY 
REWARDS tab. 

4.	 Our pupils can read and listen to books and answer the questions. If a pupil is unsure 
of the word they can click on that word where the program will help your child. To 
answer questions about the text, you should click on the FACE icon on the page. 

To navigate to the next page, you should click on the green arrow. 



 
 

      
         

 
 
 

          
      

 
         

          
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Using this program, we will be able to support pupils as it will provide us with 
assessment information. It is essential that our pupils are reading a new book each 
day. 

IMPORTANT: Our pupils have never used this program before so they will require 
parent support to access this in the first instance. 

If you have any problems with this program, please contact the school office where 
Mrs Ainsley, Mrs Hepburn or myself will be only too happy to help. 




